
 
 

Sugar Creek Garden Club is hard at work on several projects.  Have you seen the new Pots and 

Urns at the Guard House?  They are AMAZING!  We want to continue this work at other 

entrances of Sugar Creek. 

 

Due to COVID-19, we are unable to host the Annual Dinner & Auction this year in person.  

However, we are still hard at work with our fundraising efforts.  We would very much appreciate 

your generous donation even though we can’t gather together this pandemic year.  The benefit of 

donating will help us with our mission of Home Sweet Home:  Bloom where you are Planted.  

This mission couldn’t be more true since we are all planted at home 24/7 and we need to continue 

to bloom and beautify our Sugar Creek neighborhood.  

 

Your support allows BLOOMING to continue!  We have a FUNdraising Campaign going on.   

 

*********** 

Virtual Attendance: 

 

We can’t gather but you can still contribute what you would have spent to attend the party. 

Tickets were planned at $50 per person to attend.    

 

Please take a moment to fill out this form and mail it, along with your check, payable to Sugar 

Creek Garden Club (SCGC).  

Attn: Linda Edmiaston, 623 Chevy Chase Circle, Sugar Land TX 77478 

 

Name_______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Amount of donation:   $25___ $50___ $100____ $250____ $500____ $1,000____ Other____ 

 

Suggestion of where you would like your dollars spent________________________________ 

 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

All suggestions will be considered and we promise to put your dollars to good use.  

 

THANK YOU!  THANK YOU!! THANK YOU!!! 

 

Ann Wendell 
Annual Fundraising Chair 


